
From: Valerie Gordon
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Assessment #200025, 313 King St W
Date: Sunday, November 1, 2020 2:26:35 PM

Good afternoon,

I have opened the Public Hearing Notice of Assessment and much to my surprise I
see I missed making the payment in September. I went back to my records and see
the invoice was included in an envelope and folded together with the invoice for the
Storm Sewer System Charge which I noticed was not due until November, so I set the
entire envelope aside. 

This is an honest mistake and I will mail a check on Monday 11/2.  
I would appreciate confirmation that no additional fees are required.

Thank you, 
Valerie Gordon 
313 King St W
St Paul

Property ID 07-28-22-24-0119
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